
 
 

Public notice of receipt of financial sponsorship 
interest 
 

Pursuant to Articles 19 and 151 of Legislative Decree No. 50 dated April 16, 2016, the 

Fondazione per le Arti Contemporanee in Toscana – Centro Luigi Pecci hereby 

announces that it has received from Intesa Sanpaolo S.p.A an expression of interest in 

financially sponsoring the exhibition project entitled “Vivono. Art and affections, HIV-AIDS 

in Italy. 1982-1996”, curated by Michele Bertolino (hereinafter, the “Project”), which 

involves a temporary exhibition to be held in ten exhibition halls of the Centro per l’Arte 

contemporanea Luigi Pecci in Prato from October 4th, 2025, to March 1st, 2026 

(hereinafter, the “Exhibition”). 

The total value of the expression of interest amounts to € 80.000,00 (eighty 

thousand/00), excluding VAT. 

In return for being designated as a Sponsor of the Project, the Fondazione will grant the 

applicant the following benefits: 

● Product exclusivity for the banking, financial and insurance sectors; 

● Placement of Intesa Sanpaolo’s logo on all Exhibition communication materials; 

● Access to photographic materials and, if available, exclusive audio/video content 

related to the Exhibition; 

● An appropriate number of invitations to the opening of the Exhibition, of 

complimentary tickets to the Exhibition, of complimentary catalogues; 

● Complimentary guided tours for guests of Intesa Sanpaolo. 

The aforementioned expression of interest has been positively assessed and deemed 

admissible and advantageous in achieving the purposes and mandate of the Fondazione 

per le Arti Contemporanee in Toscana – Centro Luigi Pecci. 

This notice will remain published for a period of thirty (30) days, as provided by law. 
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Interested parties are invited to submit any improved proposals within the 

aforementioned period by contacting the Fondazione per le Arti Contemporanee in 

Toscana – Centro Luigi Pecci at the following certified email address (PEC):  

fondazioneact@pec.it  

 

For further information: 

m.gaito@centropecci.it  

 

Prato, 15/07/2025 
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